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NBC Telemundo License LLC 

KVEA(TV), Corona, California (FID No. 19783) 
Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

 
 
NBC Telemundo License LLC, licensee of Television Broadcast Station KVEA(TV), Corona, 
California (the “Station”), hereby notifies the Commission that the Station is currently operating 
at an effective radiated power of 50 percent of its licensed power due a high voltage power 
supply failure that occurred on March 16, 2018.  Please note that multiple attempts were made 
to file this notification on March 26, 2018, but due to a License Management System issue 
preventing upload of the attachment (see Case No. 433428), the submission could not be 
completed until March 27, 2018. 
 
Used replacement parts have been located and are being shipped from Denver to the Station 
for cleaning and testing prior to installation.   
 
 We expect to restore the Station to full power operations in approximately three weeks and 
we will either notify the Commission when full power operations have been restored or file a 
request for Special Temporary Authority no later than April 15, 2018.  
 

 


